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. THE CHOUGH

Date: Friday 15th September 2023

C

We are at the end of the first IMPORT ANT
full week back and what a DATES.
great week it has been. The
children in all classes have
got used to the expectations
in their new classes and | Meet SLT and
have been focused on their

Governors at
learning- we have seen 2.30pm. All
some super work! There is @
calm and purposeful
atmosphere around the Friday 6th
school which is helped by October: Staff
the good attendance we INSET day (No
have seen so far- the children in
children are settling into school).
their new routines.

Thursday 21st
September:

welcome.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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The new family dining style lunch times is
oroving a real success and it is so lovely to
see the children and staff chatting together

while eating their meal.

| hope that you found the "Meet the teachers”
meeting helpful, thank you to the staff for
these; as ever, it you have any questions
please do contact us. | am looking forward to
meeting some more of you on Thursday at
2:30pm and with clubs starting it is going to
be another busy week!
Wishing you a lovely weekend.

Best wishes
Mrs Sarah French




\ \\ ~/ NN

TRELOWETH SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER

.  THE CHOUGH

Nl ©

SCHOOL UNIFORM

So many of the children have come back to school super
smart, thank you for this.
There does seem to be a little confusion around some
elements of the uniform so | thought it would be useful to
share what is outlined in our prospectus.

All pupils at Treloweth Primary School, are expected to follow

this dress code and will be encouraged to take pride in their

appearance. The school colours are red, block and white and
the required dress is as follows:

* Trousers, shorts or skirts — black school uniform style only.
* Shirt (long or short sleeve) — white only.
e Tie.
» Pullover or cardigan — plain red or with school logo only.
» Summer dress — red check.
* Black shoes. (Please ensure that your child can fasten their
shoes. Infants may prefer Velcro fastenings).
* Black socks.
Please note: trainers, skate shoes, Crocs or similar are not to
be worn — children wearing any item from this list to school
will be expected to change into plimsolls.
On PE days children can wear black trainers.
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» Jewellery (with the exception of a watch or one pair of small stud
earrings) or nail varnish is not to be worn.

Hair
Shoulder length hair should be tied back with red/ black hair
accessories only.
Hair should not be dyed, coloured, gelled, less than a grade 3 cut,
patterned or an extreme fashion statement.

PE Kit
* Black shorts.
* Plain white T-shirt,
e Trainers/ plimsolls.
« White/black socks.
* Black tracksuit bottom for outdoor games.

PE bags, book bags, sun hats, baseball caps, water bottles and school
ties are available to buy from the main reception .
School jumpers, cardigans may be ordered online at tesco.com/ues.

Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly marked with your
child’s name. This makes returning and items easy.

In addition, on PE days the children are still expected to wear school

jumpers.
Thank you in advance for your support in this matter.



http://tesco.com/ues
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We are a friendly group of parents and teachers who are passionate about
supporting the school community to create fun experiences and fundraise for
those added extras school funding cannot stretch to. Our current project is for

large outdoor equipment/ landscaping in EYFS and KS1.

Our first meeting will be the annual AGM on Thursday 5th October at 3.20pm
where committee roles will be up for re- election. If you have any questions
and would like to join us please feel free to contact us via email at
trelowethpta@croftymat.org

We appreciate not everyone is able to attend meetings and give their own
time but there is a very, quick, easy way that you and other members of your
family can help us raise money. This year we have registered with the Co-op
card community scheme. This will mean for every £1 spent at the Co-op they
will donate 1p to our cause. We would be very grateful if you could download
the App yourself and encourage as many other family members as possible
to do the same this will allow us to increase our total very rapidly -every little
bit counts ! Once you have downloaded the Co-op app, go into the community

section and choose Treloweth PTA . The current total stands at £344.10 The
Co-op App is available to download from on App store or Google play. You will

need to register your card online at coop.co.uk/membership or by calling
0800 023 4708.

We will also be having a Bags2 School collection this Autumn Term (see
attached flyer for details) so if you are having a clear out please remember to
keep any preloved clean clothing and bring it to school on Tuesday 10th
October. Every kg will be converted to money for school funds.

Thank you for your continued support.



mailto:trelowethpta@croftymat.org
http://coop.co.uk/membership
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“TALKING ASSEMBLIES” AT TRELOWETH

To help develop our children’s oracy skills we are developing
activities to encourage the children to build their skills in
speaking and listening. There is a clear connection between a
child’s language ability and attainment at the end of Key
Stages. For this reason, we are introducing “Talking
Assemblies” on Thursdays. The children will be given an open-
ended question to talk about and debate during their
assembly session. We will put the question for the week on
each newsletter and Dojo in the hope that you can discuss it
at home before our assembly; helping to develop your child’s
understanding, vocabulary choices and sentence formation.
Our question for our “Talking Assembly” this week will be:
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will be wearing their favourite jeans on
Jeans for Genes Day 2023 which takes
place on Friday 22nd September.

We all inherit a range of talents, sKkills
and personality traits through our genes
- they’re part of what makes us who we
are. But 1in 25 children also inherit a
genetic disorder that makes their life
very difficult. By pulling on a pair of
jeans and doing something extraordinary
in jeans, we will be helping to fund the
vital care and support services that
transform their lives.

All children can take part but if you are

able and would like to donate, there will

be an option on parent pay. Please DO

NOT send money into school- thank you
for your understanding.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details o
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the schoo
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

We have had @ 7
wonderful few days in
Reception exploring |

our environment and

making new friends.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Year 2 ﬁ

We had a special visitor in year 2 this HOME
week. In our science we are learning is where
about the offspring of animals. Miss
Reed brought Maggie, her puppy into
school. We had the opportunity to ask
Miss Reed questions and say hello to
Maggie.

Year 3

This week, in writing, we have been
enjoying our new book, Leon and
the Place Between. We made
sentences more powerful by
changing the verbs and nouns and
adding adjectives. We also created
a persuasive poster for the circus!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might Llike the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Year 4

This term, we are exploring
the achievements of the
Ancient Egyptians. We
started our exploration by
locating Egypt and
researching its physical

geographuy.

\

Year 6
Year 6 have finished
their ‘Hope’ poster
portraits. They look
fantastic, and when
put together look
even better!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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BIKE HELMETS

Wearing a helmet is recommended and very
common with regular cyclists. At Crofty we
encourage children to wear a helmet
regardless of if you are riding on the road or
not.

The Statistics:

A major study of bike helmet use around the
world taken from more than 64,000 cyclists
has found cycle helmets reduce the risk of:
e Head injury by 51%
e Serious head injury by 69%
e Face injury by 33%
e Fatal head injury by 65%

Modern cycle helmets are very light,
comfortable and easy to wear. The chances of
a bike helmet saving your life, or at least
reducing the severity of an injury, are high
enough to make it worth wearing one. So do
you have to wear a bike helmet? You are not
required to wear a bike helmet by law.
However, there are plenty of statistics to show
why wearing a bike helmet in the UK is
particularly beneficial.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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FREE FUMDRAISING FOR SCHOOLS 'il:ll'."P Q-

In partrership with your school or orgamsation
Treloweth Primary Schodol

Sag T Sohool = a company that specialises 1
the reuse and recyoling of good qualtty seoond-
nand clothing amd we have armanged to make= a
oollection from your sohool, All the bags will be
wetphed ard you will b= pasd Tor the tofal weight
oilected. FEmember, the mone wou ocolleot the
greater the besnefit to wour sohool.

FLEASE USE YOUR OWM BAGE (THERE IG RO LIMIT).

¥iolr
E"ﬂ"'""r When the clotnies have Seer reroved Trom o
g5 nag the plastic will b= packsd and sent for

regycling.
Wi are colfecting pood guality Items for RE=LISE:
Men's, ladies’ & children's olothing. paired shoes, handbags,
belts & spoessories.
(o untoms, workescar, pillows, duseis or pheoes of tabric please)

The more we weigh the more we poy!
Extro bays are welcome - there's no limit

Please return your Bag2schoo! on:

Tuesday 10 October 2023 by B00am

Emmm;u ﬂm_ﬁﬂtﬂ.ﬂﬂ @Wm

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Workshops 1owm-11.s0s

27 June 2023
scemn Famdp Ha B3 Fos Do,
Badman, Correall -0 1ia

20* June 2023
Sasat Fam il bk, Plesgmn i G,
Sabuak Corrreadl P12 S0

E™ July 2023
ayks TEmdy b b Soenggs Sreet, Hagls TS0 1 BF

g* september 2023
Fagruen Fomilly =hib, Drema oo, Sedead TS 1L

14 September 2023

Craning Eadakep drlire - Lgm

39 Dctober 2023
Lsaresecs Faredy ok, Conoro e Park,
Lo ‘T ol P S S00

& Jobobeer 2023

cimpard Sy b, wwkes Lans,
Lep-ward Cormaall #1014 448

17 October 2023
Dustrm e Waysakep Jrlire = 1lam

20 January 2024
= Famely Haa Bulwors B = THG 4=

15" January 2024
" Eudy ~ETdy -, rerarcs zag,
hweesy TRT AL

Sleep Wise

NHS

Sleep Education

INVITATION
for children with Mewrndiersity from Sleep Wise by Hureosa

Sheap |5 ensaial for cor chldes 10 gross;, Raim, proais
immunity and good masdal hialts Chidran with
it P ol v iy e Ml by 1o find sheeg rreced diffioulr
Hildedia i Sepdiamd and pibe in Suppotng
Tarmilies S0 oo 1o our Triemd ly slissp Session b leam
albeni il wans o Can hidp your child 1o Skeep b

Parents = What's on offer:

* Farent Elesp Wise Education Video
& sha Slosp Wise presintation by Skoap Consubiast Aan
Jumner Db Feily params ity Shoap Sraiegies har young people
and farvalks. Contact pour hahhc s prosadir for & besgoks
Bink for & iy,

* Farent in person Workshops
To ok erebact pour hialhie s providir.

* Onee-to-0me Suppeort
Onlirer of in person — To bosk contact yeur haalth cane providec
= The & Wise
Tew paapines, cafird, sehooks and hiahhear e
profuisionals, imended s help childnen and young posph of
Sthool o ecrosd all ek, 1S Un U i O e
oo young People and Row 1o help dheem effectieely echisee &
i atful nighr's shosp ared resolks Thair sk problim.
il wers. hunnosa ool sleep-wise-appyd
fod o inhermalisn
Canitaed your haalth cans provide Tora
COME T LAy Cofe 0N s D A,

W ORCHA T ORCHA

How to Book
Health Care Providers Onlg
Esrual iwdana deam 1= honreza. supparm@rhe. e,

Piraivti jkaiie afled] yous Hialhiars Provider sholld e s e
i Vv rilir wous Tor sy of Thecii Sl Saricim

Contact Details: hunrosa_support@nhs.net
or 01579 519990

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.




